
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Justin Baker 
St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital 
262 Danny Thomas Pl. MS 1121 
Memphis, TN 38105 

7/7/2022 
 
 
Dear Shamali Poojary, 
 
 
Thank you for your application to the Global Academy in Pediatric Palliative Care, which will be held in 
person (on-campus at St Jude in Memphis, Tennessee) from September 19th to 24th, 2022.  
The Global Academy in Pediatric Palliative Care will include: 

• EPEC Pediatrics Train the Trainer à certification as a trainer 
• Pediatric Palliative Oncology Symposium (PPOS) 
• Pediatric Massage Therapy Training and Certification 

 
On behalf of the Global Palliative Care Program at St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital, we congratulate 
you on your ACCEPTANCE to the Global Academy in Pediatric Palliative Oncology 2022. Please note 
that you require a current visa to enter the United States. 
 
After your visa approval, please confirm your participation in the Global Academy in Pediatric Palliative 
Care, through this survey: https://na.eventscloud.com/700306 by July 30th 2022.  Completion of the survey 
is mandatory to enroll in the event. 
 
St Jude will cover air travel and lodging costs. Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any 
questions! We look forward to having you as part of the Global Academy in Pediatric Palliative Care. 
 
 
We do so hope to see you soon,  
 

 
 
 

Justin N. Baker, MD, FAAP, FAAHPM 
Chief, Division of Quality of Life and Palliative Care 
Attending Physician, QoLA Team (Quality of Life for All) 
Medical Director, St Jude Home Care, LLC 
Lead, St Jude Global Palliative Care Program 
Full Member, Department of Oncology 
St Jude Children's Research Hospital 
262 N Danny Thomas Place 
Mail Stop 1121; Memphis, TN 38105 
GlobalPalliativeCare@stjude.org 
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